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As discussed at the first GA6 meeting, paragraph 3 of the Public Sector Wages Policy Statement 201.4 refers to
"projected growth in the Perth Consumer Price Index, as published from time to time by the Department of
Treasury. "

Hi Kendra

Hayden Falconer < Hayden. Falconer@commerce. wagov. au>
Thursday, 7 November 2013 3:54 PM
Kendra Hagan
Nicole Naeser

Consumer Price Index

The current projections of CPI, as released by Treasury, are contained in the 2013-14 State Budget, available here.
The inid-year review figures that are released by Treasury - and available here -include forward estimates for four
financial years, consistent with the approach taken in the last State Budget.

Ireasury's methodologies for calculating actual CPI and forecasts in the out Years are not made publicly available.

Regards

Hayden
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This ematL is from the Department of Commerce and any Informatton
or attachments to it be confidenttaL.may

If you are not the Intended recipient, please repLy mail to the sender
tnformi-rig them of the error and delete aLL copies from your computer system,
tncLudi. rig attachments and your reply email. As the information i, s conftdenttaL
you must riot discLose, copy or use i_t In any manner.
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